
Union Right of Entry

Master Builders is conducting an important workshop for 
commercial builder members about the contentious issue of 
union right of entry to investigate alleged safety breaches on 
site.

Master Builders is aware the CFMEU has recently been 
seeking right of entry under the WA Industrial Relations Act 
to investigate alleged safety breaches of the OSH Act.  

This can cause confusion with builders, and their site 
supervisors, who at times are unaware of what rights they 
have when it comes to dealing with a union demand such as 
this (e.g. what the builder’s obligations are, as well as what 
rights and obligations the union has to meet).

Master Builders is facilitating this workshop with Kemp & 
Associates to address this important issue on 
Wednesday 15 May. 

Builders need to be aware of their 
rights and obligations under the state & 
federal right of entry laws on safety to 
avoid unintentionally being exposed to 
allegations of committing any breaches. 

The union can, and has, taken federal 
court legal action to press its claims of 
being denied entry to site so builders 
need to know their rights.

SPEAKER

Stephen Kemp | Principal 
Kemp & Associates

TIME: 4:00pm to 6:00pm
DURATION: 2 hours 
DATE: Wednesday 15 May 
PRICE: $40.00 per person incld GST
VENUE: 35 Havelock Street, West Perth

HOW DO I BOOK?

Complete the booking form and send 
it to training@mbawa.com or contact 
Master Builders on 9476 9800.

https://www.mbawa.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Booking-Form_V3-August-2018.pdf
mailto:training%40mbawa.com?subject=

